
Midwest Leaders, 
 
As I've said before.  It's only going to get harder from here.  We have slowed down a bit on the upward 
climb.  We still have the 3 that have just a little work to do to get them to 80%.  I know it can be done 
because everyone else in the midwest has reached the 80% target.  It's time to really get serious and 
make contact with the Squadrons in your Detachments and ask about their membership and also ask if 
they need help with it.  Our region has the potential to take over the lead.  It will just take a bit of effort of 
our Midwest Leadership.  You know what is needed or your Detachments wouldn't have elected you to 
your high offices.  Please let me or NVC Kirschner know if we can help in anyway.   
 
Remember, you can make a difference 
 
"BE THE ONE" 
 
Terry Harris 
Midwest Membership 
Committee Chairman 

 


